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.His Worship R. (Bob) Bratina
Mayor
City of Hamilton
71 Main Street West
2nd Floor
Hamilton, Ontario
LSP 4Y5

Dear Mayor Bratina:

Thank you for writing to inform me of council's request for consideration of its staff report (File
#C-14-004) regarding Access to Services for Undocumented Individuals. I also appreciate
receiving a copy of the report by the Chair and members of the Emergency & Community
Services Committee.

I note that you have sent a copy of your report to my colleague the Honourable Michael Coteau,
Minister of Citizenship and Immigration. As the issue you have raised falls within the minister's
area of responsibility, I have asked him to respond to you directly.

Once again, Mayor Bratina, thank you for bringing this matter to my attention. Please accept my
best wishes.

Sincerely,

Kathleen Wynne
Premier

c:     The Honourable Michael Coteau


